
Thank you Parents 
Thank you to all our parents and friends who attended our 2014 
Presentation Day yesterday. Congratulations to ALL students at 
Narrandera East for your outstanding efforts throughout the year. 
You can all be very proud of your achievements. A very special 
congratulations to our award recipients for being acknowledged 
for your extra achievements in your chosen fields. Congratulations 
to Ben Richardson, Charlie Ireland and Linda and Craig McGilvray 
on your Directors Awards and also to Mrs Tamra Beaumont, Mrs 
Ash and Mrs Barbara Beaumont on your 20, 30 and 40 years of 
service respectively. 
 

Canteen 

Canteen has now finished for the year so there will be NO 
canteen on Friday. Please make sure you send your child’s lunch 
with them on the day. 
 

Class Parties 
Next Tuesday we will holding our class Christmas Parties. This 
year we are not asking you to send in any food or make a 
donation. We will be using what is left in the canteen and buying 
whatever else we need. The parties will be held for lunch on 
Tuesday 15th December. 
 

Casual Clothes 
Students can wear casual clothes every day next week and this 
gives families with year 2 students time to wash any uniform items 
they have and send them in to the clothing pool before the end of 
the year. 
 

Griffith Excursion 

Our end of year excursion will be held next Monday, 15th 
December. There are a number of people who have not paid. A 
permission note is being sent home to you apart from this 
newsletter so please fill it in and return it to school with full 
payment as soon as possible. All students need a permission note 
to go on the trip. 
 

Year 2 Excursion to Corowa 
Year 2 students, Mrs Ash, Mrs Close and myself are very excited 
about our trip to Corowa this Thursday. We plan to visit Karinya 
House to sing Christmas songs to the residents, to visit the 
Chocolate Factory for lunch and to make a giant freckle, 
McDonald’s for an ice cream, The Reject Shop for a spot of 
Christmas shopping and a play at Corowa Park before we leave. 
Please remember that all students need to be here by 8.20 as the 
bus leaves the school at 8.30 sharp. Students can wear casual 
clothes or Christmas clothes, bring their school hat, recess, 
2 drink bottles, and $2 to spend at The Reject Shop. 
  

Have a great week everyone 
Regards, 
Karen Babbs - Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

 

 

Week 1  Term 1 - 2015           
    
———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
28/01/15  First Day of School 
   Years 1 & 2 
 
29/01/15  Best Start Assessment - K 
 

30/01/15  Best Start Assessment - K 
 

02/02/15  First Day of School -  
   Kindergarten 
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Week 10, Term 4                

 

Week 11                 

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 

15/12/14  Griffith Excursion 
 
16/12/14  Class Parties 
   Fruit day 
 
17/12//14  Last Day of school for  
   students 

 

9th December, 2014 

 

Week 10     

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 

08/12/14  Presentation Day 
 
11/12/14  Corowa Excursion -Yr 2 
   Fruit Day 
 
12/12//14  Scripture 
   Sport 
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On our Griffith excursion we are 
seeing the movie Paddington Bear 
which is only being released on 
Thursday so please try not to take 
your child to see it before next 
week. 
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7 
Week 10 

8 
 
Presentation 
Day 
 
P&C Meeting 
7.30pm 
 
 

No Canteen 

9 10 11 
 
Yr 2 Excursion 
Corowa 
 
Fruit Day 
 

Return Library 
Books 

12 
 
Library - No 
borrowing 
Scripture 
Stadium  

 
 
 

NO Canteen 
 

13 
 

14 
Week 11 

15 
 
Griffith 
Excursion 

16 
 
Class Parties 
Fruit Day 

17 
 
Last Day of 
School for 
Students 

18 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

19 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

 

       

       

       

       

     SUN   MON       TUES      WED          THURS  FRI     SAT 

NEIS Calendar of Events 2014 

 

School resumes in 2015 - 28th Jan for Years 1 & 2 
Best Start Assessment for Kinder  - 29th & 30th Jan 

Kinder starts 2nd February 

 

Awards for Week 9, Term 4 
 

Kindergarten: 
Zennith Ingram  - improved self discipline 

Maylee Clancy - pleasing progress in all areas 
Miley Lilford - clever sounding out in story writing 

Mackenzie Maver - finishing her spelling work in set time 
 

Year 1: 
Abbie Hodges - working well with Mrs Lucas 
Will Thornton - working well with Mrs Lucas 
Alison Hallam - working well with Mrs Lucas 

Sarah Parry - 100 nights home reading 
Julia Gunn - 125 nights home reading 
Seb Warren - 150 nights home reading 

 

Year 2: 

Jasmyn Sowman - for always showing a keen interest in her work 
Jarrah Murray - for trying hard at swimming school 

Ellenor Croft - for her excellent efforts during swimming school 
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Week 10, Term 4             

Presentation Day 2014 
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